
 
P.O. Box 125 Rolling Fork, MS 39159 

southdeltaar@gmail.com  
 
 

 
 
September 28, 2025 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Farrah Kate Howle volunteered at  South Delta Animal Rescue in Rolling Fork, MS. She earned 
three hours of community service.  We appreciate her willingness to help out the shelter and 
our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katie C. Windham 
Board Member/Treasurer 
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